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Oruwari Mercy

From: Andrew Snape 
Sent: 24 February 2015 15:16 
To: LDF 
Subject: London Borough of Haringey Draft Local Plan Consultation (Regulation 18) 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

My comment applies to all the consultation documents and strategies: 

Thank you for consulting with me on your future proposals. My only comment is that measures to "design out crime" 
are included in any major new projects across Haringey Borough and that the standards of the Secured by Design 
Scheme are also applied. Early consultation with the Designing Out Crime Officers of the Metropolitan Police is 
beneficial to ensure that such measures are incorporated and our advice is free and impartial. Thank you.  

Kind regards, 

Andrew Snape 

Designing Out Crime Officer. 
Metropolitan Police 

Email: Andrew.snape@met.police.uk 
Office Email: DOCOMailbox.NE@met.police.uk 

Direct Phone: 0208 217 3813 (Internal: 753813) 
Mobile: 07766 161865 

DOCO Office (Northeast)  
Room 1.10, Bethnal Green Police Station (HT), 
12, Victoria Park Square, 
Tower Hamlets. E2 9NZ 

www.securedbydesign.com 

MetSec Code:    NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED 

Total Policing is the Met's commitment to be on the streets and in your communities to catch offenders, 
prevent crime and support victims. We are here for London, working with you to make our capital safer. 

Consider our environment - please do not print this email unless absolutely necessary. 

NOTICE - This email and any attachments may be confidential, subject to copyright and/or legal privilege and are 
intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender 
and delete it from your system.  To avoid incurring legal liabilities, you must not distribute or copy the information in 
this email without the permission of the sender. MPS communication systems are monitored to the extent permitted 
by law.  Consequently, any email and/or attachments may be read by monitoring staff. Only specified personnel are 
authorised to conclude any binding agreement on behalf of the MPS by email. The MPS accepts no responsibility for 
unauthorised agreements reached with other employees or agents.  The security of this email and any attachments 
cannot be guaranteed. Email messages are routinely scanned but malicious software infection and corruption of 
content can still occur during transmission over the Internet. Any views or opinions expressed in this communication 
are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the Metropolitan Police Service (MPS).  
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Find us at: 

Facebook: Facebook.com/metpoliceuk 
Twitter: @metpoliceuk 
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